LC Paper No. CB(1)1018/16-17(87)



Ivory Ban Katja Daborn

to:

panel_ea@legco.gov.hk 26/05/2017 15:03

Hide Details

From: Katja Daborn katja.daborn@nerine.com.hk

To: "panel_ea@legco.gov.hk" <panel_ea@legco.gov.hk>

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to you to support you in your proposal to ban the Ivory Sale in Hong kong and also to urge you to oppose any suggestion of compensation for the Ivory Sellers that is being seemingly demanded.

Hong Kong, as a vibrant global city should completely ban the import, re-import and possession of pre-Convention ivory for commercial purposes. You also should consider increasing penalties for wildlife crime to deter people from seeing the penalty as another "business expense"

I do not think that people dealing with ivory, which is at best of times an emotive subject, should be compensated. One they have known for at least 20+ years that this ban was coming, so why have they not make provisions? Also, it is my understanding that most of the traders do not rely on ivory to be their sole income. Anyone who has hoped and speculated and horded ivory, should sell it now and realise the money, why hold onto this when the proposed ban was announced 15 months ago and the full ban is not until Dec 2021? Also offering compensation would, in my opinion, provide an excuse for traders to increase their ivory stock (maybe even from illegal sources) to hedge against higher compensation. That cannot be in the spirit of the legislation so to avoid any haggling, just don't offer any compensation. You wouldn't compensate an arms dealer for banning them from selling unlicenced weapons, right?

Thank you for your attention, I appreciate you reading my email, and I hope that you concur with me. Ban ivory, don't compensate those that inflict injury to animals (or aid and abet injury to animals by buying the ivory).

Many thanks Katja Daborn

Katja Daborn LLB (Hons); TEP; MICA Director Nerine Trust Company (Hong Kong) Limited Suite 1703, 17th Floor Central Plaza, 18 Harbour Road, Wanchai, Hong Kong

PLEASE NOTE: Tuesday 30 May 2017 is a bank holiday in Hong Kong and our office will be closed. Normal business hours will resume on Wednesday 31 May 2017.

Tel: +852 31251200

Mobile: + Fax: +852 25377624

Email: katja.daborn@nerine.com.hk

Website: www.nerine.com

Guernsey | British Virgin Islands | Hong Kong | India | Switzerland

To view our email Disclaimer please visit http://www.nerine.com/email-disclaimer